
  Boone County Purchasing 
 

Melinda Bobbitt, CPPO, CPPB       613 E. Ash St., Room 110 

Director of Purchasing              Columbia, MO 65201 

                           Phone: (573) 886-4391 

  Fax: (573) 886-4390    

         

 
________________________________________________________________ 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Bid File – Award Recommendation 

FROM: Melinda Bobbitt, CPPO, CPPB 

DATE:   March 22, 2023 

RE: Bid Award Recommendation: 14-16MAR23 – Sodium Chloride (Rock 

Salt) Term and Supply (County contract C000621) 

 

Request for Bid 14-16MAR23 – Sodium Chloride (Rock Salt) Term and Supply closed on 

March 16, 2023.  Three bids were received.  

 

This was a bid issued for the Mid-Missouri Public Purchasing Cooperative.  Participants 

included Boone County Road & Bridge, University of Missouri, Cities of Centralia, 

Hallsville, Ashland, and Columbia.  Recommendation is for lowest and best bid to 

Independent Salt Company of Kanopolis, Kansas.  Each participating agency will prepare 

their own contract. 

 

Boone County’s contract includes pre-fill at $80.87/ton for a total of $34,369.75 for 

2023.  The replenishment sodium chloride will be ordered as needed @ $83.87/ton.  

Invoices will be paid from department 2040 – R&B Road Maintenance, account 26302 – 

Road Salt.  $235,000.00 is budgeted for 2023. 

 

 

 

 

 

ATT:  Bid Tab 

  

 

cc:  Bid File  

 Greg Edington, Brandy Kelly, Mattie Marohl / Road & Bridge 

 



 

 
 


